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Hello all Just a quick update on our week. We have been continuing our all 
about families- we have drawn and made your families so the children can 
talk about you. We have been listening to the first (initial) sounds of objects 
e.g. cat = c c c sound dog = d d d sound. In maths, we have been looking at 
the number 2. We have been writing, making and finding 2 in the provision. 
Next week on Tuesday, there is a phonics meeting after school. This is to 
explain phonics, the terminology, how we deliver it and how you can help 
the children. If you can’t attend, the slides will be put on the school 
website.  Also, if you have any cardboard cylinders e.g. toilet roll, kitchen 
roll please can you bring them in on Monday. We will be making telescopes 
to enhance our story.  

Have a great weekend.  

EYFS team. 

 


